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Attention Alumni Band Members





ThisÂ  is our once in a lifetime opportunity. On Sunday, August 19, the dedication ceremony for the new high school
building will take place.Â  We, the Alumni band, have been asked to join the current band to participate in the ceremony
and to help provide entertainment while the tours of the wonderful new building are being given. 





I hope all of you can join the band at 1:15 p.m. for this ceremony and then stay awile to help provide entertainment.Â  I
hope you will TELL OTHER ALUMNI!!!Â  I hope we can have a very large turnout.





There MAY be a rehearsal on SATURDAY, AUGUST 18.Â  I will work with the school and Mr. Walker to see what we can
do.Â  Please watch Emails this weekend for further information.
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